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Elizabeth High School to host Career & College Fair 
 

 

ELIZABETH, COLORADO, January 16, 2020 – Many students often wonder what they will do 

after graduating high school. The upcoming Career & College Fair, Tuesday, February 4th from 

8:30-11:30 a.m. at Elizabeth High School (EHS), is the perfect opportunity for students and 

parents to explore a variety of options.    

 

Over 25 representatives from two and four year colleges, training programs, private schools, 

and the military will be in attendance. In addition, over 30 area professionals and career 

practitioners, representing different industries including education, security/safety, aviation, 

engineering, health services, banking, etc., will share their personal experiences and insights 

with students. 

 

EHS students will attend the Fair during the 8:30-9:30 a.m. and 10:30-11:30 a.m. sessions. 

Students from nearby schools, along with those from the homeschool community, are welcome 

to attend the Fair between 9:30-10:30 a.m. Parents are welcome to attend any of the morning 

sessions. 

 

For more information, please contact Leanne Cook with EHS Postsecondary and Gifted 

Programming, lcook@esdk12.org.  

 
About Elizabeth School District 
Located about 45 minutes southeast of Denver, Elizabeth School District is a top-rated school 
district in the metro area. Known for its family-oriented culture, student-focused philosophy, and 
caring staff, Elizabeth students are at the heart of everything they do. With six schools, 
Elizabeth Schools are small enough to ensure each student is recognized and valued, but large 
enough to provide outstanding academic, leadership, extracurricular, and athletic opportunities. 
For more information, please visit https://www.elizabethschooldistrict.org. 
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